
Attention : Claire Ryan

I am attaching this second letter that has already been sent, by priority post, to Northern 
Beaches Council for your attention on Thursday 6 February 2020.

I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your help and advice.

Regards

S. W. Bennett
1/5 Central Road, Avalon NSW 2107
(tel : 9973 2662)

Sent: 6/02/2020 9:58:37 AM

Subject:
Second Letter to CLAIRE RYAN (re. DA2020/008 - 3 Central Rd, Avalon) from 
Avalon resident/neighbour, Mr S. W. Bennett (attached)









Begin forwarded message:

From: Becky Maddison <becky.maddison21@gmail.com>
Subject: Letter to CLAIRE RYAN (re. DA2020/008 - 3 Central Rd, Avalon) from 
Avalon resident/neighbour, Mr S. W. Bennett (attached)
Date: 25 January 2020 at 2:54:34 pm AEDT
To: council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Attention : Claire Ryan

I am attaching this letter that has already been sent, by priority post, to Northern Beaches 
Council for your attention on Friday 25 January 2020.

I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your help and advice.

Regards

S. W. Bennett
1/5 Central Road, Avalon NSW 2107
(tel : 9973 2662)

Att.






